Corporate Development

Strategic Director: Rhona Cadenhead



Waltham Forest Town Hall, Forest Road, Walthamstow, E17 4JF

Ask for:

Email: lan Tompkins ian.tompkins@walthamforest.gov.uk 020 8496 1499

Direct

Date: 4 August 2016 line:

Dear Resident

for people who want to walk and cycle and generally make the area more attractive of the scheme was to reduce rat-running traffic, improve road safety, make it easier for residents and visitors. proposals as part of an area-wide improvement scheme in your local area. The aim You may remember that the Council has previously consulted local people on

working on behalf of Waltham Forest Council. carrying this letter will have a photo ID badge to prove they are a genuine interviewer To help us, we have commissioned Tpas, an independent consultation and engagement company, to conduct interviews in your area. The interviewer from Tpas We would now like to get further feedback on the proposals affecting your local area

address to your answers and everything you say will remain completely anonymous strictest confidence and used for research purposes only. We will not link your Participation in the survey is entirely voluntary. All your answers will be treated in the

ian.tompkins@walthamforest.gov.uk. information about the survey, please contact me on 020 8496 1499 or email like to thank you very much in advance for your help. If you would like any more I hope that you will take part in this important consultation for your area and would

Yours faithfully

lan Tompkins

Director of Communications & Communities